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Ridgefield, CT: April 2, 2021:  “Ridgefield is returning to previous lower levels of Covid new case 
rates and test positivity.  However, with Passover/Easter and school spring break upon us, we 
must continue to follow protocols!” said First Selectman Rudy Marconi.  “We have now brought 
our new case rate back to 25.8 per 100,000, which is currently one of the lower rates in Fairfield 
County, but we are experiencing higher fractions of new cases in ages 9 through 29. ”  For those 
of you who have followed our protocols strictly, Marconi says, “thank you.” He adds that he 
understands pandemic fatigue and even spring fever, but he asks the community once again, to 
keep their eye on the goal.  “If everyone will be patient and stay the course, we can get through 
this.   Please limit gatherings and keep to your small and controlled bubbles.  Do not relax your 
efforts.”  Please enjoy the holiday weekend! 
 

 
 

### 

STOP THE SPREAD-WEAR YOUR MASK, 

WASH YOUR HANDS, SOCIALLY DISTANCE 
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